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Spring 2025 
 
Dear St. Germain Flea Market Vendor,  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the St. Germain WI Firefighters Association, Inc. Flea Market. The St. Germain Flea Market is 
celebrating 50 years this season and we couldn’t do it without you… our great vendors! The money raised by selling spaces at the Flea 
Market has benefitted the St. Germain Fire & Rescue Department by purchasing needed equipment, training opportunities, and 
personal protective gear.  
 
The 2025 Flea Market will run every Monday, May 26, 2025, through Monday, September 1, 2025 (15 weeks) and we will again offer 
10’ x 10’ spaces* (Shelter spaces are 7’ x 9’ 6”). *We have also identified spaces with depth, and they will be priced accordingly. See 
the list of rules for those space numbers. You may rent as many spaces as you need. Currently spaces are $275.00 for each space 
desired for existing vendors or $325.00 for each space for new seasonal vendors.  There will be a $10/week charge for the use of 
electricity if it is available, payable with your registration. Food vendor spaces are double, and additional space is available for an 
additional fee.  Please complete the attached registration form and return it with your check to us by April 30, 2025, to ensure you 
have the same space as last year. There will be a slight increase in seasonal spaces if money is received after May 1, 2025. If you choose 
not to rent for the entire season, daily rates will be $30.00 for each 10’ x 10’ space.  
 
If you would like to register for a seasonal space, please mail your payment to St. Germain WI Firefighters Association Inc., P.O. Box 
216, St. Germain WI 54558. If you would like a receipt of your payment, please enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope with your 
payment and completed registration form when mailing in your payment. A copy of the completed registration form will be returned 
to you along with your space numbers as your proof of payment only if you include a self-addressed stamped envelope. We will not 
be communicating back to you if a stamped envelope has not been included. 
  
It is our policy to give vendors who have held a reserved space for 2024 the first option to reserve the same space for 2025. Vendors 
have until April 30, 2025, to pay for their space(s) for the 2025 season. After April 30, 2025, your space is considered open and available 
to other vendors for purchase. If you are a seasonal vendor and will not be returning for the upcoming season, please let us know so 
your space can be rented to someone else.  
 
If you or your business are on Facebook, please like or tag St Germain Flea Market as we’d love to help promote your business! There 
will also be other exciting surprises for you in 2025 as we celebrate our 50th season! 
 
Please remember office hours start at 5 am and all vendors must be in their spaces by 7:00 am for safety reasons. There is no driving 
inside the Flea Market Grounds after 7:00 am. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you in May. 

Pam 

Fundraising Chair 

St. Germain WI Firefighters Association, Inc. Board of Directors 

 

Call/Text: (715) 891-7333      Website: www.stgermainfire.com       Email: fleamarket@stgermainfire.com 


